
November 15, 2022 

 

 

Planning & Design Coordinator 
City of Louisville 
444 South 5th Street, Suite 300 
Louisville, KY 
(502) 574-5158 
 

RE:  UofL St Mary & Elizabeth Hospital Addition  
 Conditional Use Permit Pre-Application Letter of Explanation  

 

To whom it may concern,  

This project encompasses the selective demolition and Building Addition ( 3,617 sf) to 

accommodate two new Operating Rooms and associated support spaces on the First Floor of Mary and 

Elizabeth Hospital/UofL Health in Louisville, Kentucky.  

All code analysis is based upon work within an area which shall be fully protected by an approved 

automatic sprinkler system and approved fire alarm system at the conclusion of the project.  

The site plan is provided with the pre-application, if you have any questions feel free to contact me. 

Thank you.  

 

Adam Crunk, PE 

Crunk Engineering LLC 

7112 Crossroads Blvd. 

Suite 201 

Brentwood, TN 37027 

615-873-1795 

 


